NOTICE

Please be informed that in light of the current situation regarding the spread of
the COVID-19 pandemic, the government imposed strict lockdown with effect
from 0001hrs on 21 April 2021 until 2359hrs on 28 April 2021. In this relation,
One Stop Center (OSC) will follow the guideline that is circulated by the
government.

We would also like to inform that after lockdown the working hours of the OSC during
Ramadan will be as follows:

Submission and Delivery: 09:00 AM to 12:00 PM
Office hour: 09:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Should you need further information, please contact to the OSC.
Thanks.

One Stop Center (OSC)
(for application of visa Malaysia)
20 April 2021
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